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Senior Infants were busy investigating the effect water, 
coke, tea and vinegar have on the enamel of our teeth 

by completing an experiment with eggs.  

Our 2022/2023 boys football team. Fourth class were delighted to be visited by Garda 
Olga who gave them a talk on Halloween Safety 

and equipped them with the knowledge to make 
safe choices at Halloween.   

Junior Infants were busy making autumn 
and Hallowe’en art. 

Second 
class  

created 
Crazy 

Pumpkin 
Patches. 



Fourth class were learning about the properties of 2D shapes 
and shapes that tesselate. A tessellating shape is one that can 

be repeated over and over to create a pattern that has no gaps 
or overlaps. The children made their own tessellating shapes in 

groups.  

Rang a Dó did a performance for the school during our 

Friday assembly. We sang The School Kids’ Rap and the 

song What I Am. You can watch our performance on the 

2nd class news page on the school website.  

Fifth class made pumpkin symmetry art. 

We all had great fun during maths week! 

First class were busy creating spooky Hallowe’en art. 


